
8th  June 2020 

Summer Term 2 Week 2 

 

Good morning 5RA and 5PG 

We hope you are all keeping well! 

This week we are starting our new Science project ‘The Solar System’ This is 

such a great topic we hope you will enjoy it as much as we do. 

Please find attached this week’s learning. We are loving the work that you are 

emailing us- thank you. 

Please continue with the reading, times tables- and the ‘Telling the Time’ 

challenge.  

Keep your work, send us photos as we would love to see what you are doing. 

Any questions, please do not hesitate to email us.  

Have fun  

Mrs Adams and Mr Giles 

 

 

 

 


